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Good morning David, 
  
It was a pleasure speaking with you last week. Further to our conversation, please see suggested 
wording for the extreme weather related request – please let me know you are in agreement, then I will 
send a formal acknowledgment letter to you for both requests. 
  

All emails (sent and received, excluding attachments, Media Watch or TNO 
records), any MS Teams Chat/Channel history, briefing notes, issue notes, 
decision notes or other documents regarding extreme weather event, 
atmospheric river, flooding, landslides or mudslides. Restrict search to E-Comm 
911 Executive Leadership Team.. (Date Range for Record Search: November 
16, 2021 – January 12, 2022) 
  

Thank you for your additional request.  I do not foresee any issue with the wording of the request and 
will begin the process on our end today. 
  
I will send you the previously released records shortly. 
  
If there’s anything further you require, please let me know. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Krystal Boros (she/her), Acting Corporate Secretary and Freedom of Information Officer 

C: 604-218-6941 

 
 


